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Weekly News – Friday 5h April 2019  
 

Year 4 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

Thank you for all of your support this term. 

Egyptian Day went very well this week! The children looked the 
part and were enthusiastic about all activities. They enjoyed a 
performance from the Rainbow Theatre exploring the Story of 
Moses, designed Egyptian headdresses and worked as a team 
in an Egyptian quiz in the afternoon! 

You will have received a letter this week with the parent 
swimming rota on it. Larch class does not have enough parent 
helpers for some of the days, so please let the class teacher 
know if you could kindly support on any of the days. 

Also, congratulations to those who have earned their next 
badge in the X-tables test!  

Please could we have any donations of tissue boxes for the 
classrooms for Summer Term, as hayfever season will be in full-
swing! 

Have a lovely break! 

Year 4 Team  

 
 

Home Learning Reminder 

Please ensure that children are practicing their spellings, times-
tables and using Mathletics regularly during the holidays. Maths 
booklets will also be sent home. 

Why not visit a local library to choose a book to read? Possibly 
one from the 100 book challenge (found in reading diaries). 
Alternatively, set your child a challenge to read a book of your 
choice! 

Also, if you are going away during the holidays, perhaps 
encourage your child to write a postcard for the class and send it 
to the school! We will shar e these the first week back. 

 

Date Reminders 

W/C 22/04/19 

Swimming starts. 

 

Announcements 

Egyptian Day Quiz 

Congratulations to team ‘Sphynx’ 
who won our Egyptian Quiz on 
Egyptian Day! 

Espresso Login 

Username: student37712 
Password: fernhill 
 

Thank you – Quiz Team! 

A big thank you to the winners of 
the PSA quiz who donated their 
well-earned winnings to Year 4! 
This money was spent on the 
Production props and any 
costumes needed. 
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